Website: www.listerinfants.org.uk



Respect for All. Learners for Life

If you require this newsletter in another format, please ask at the school office.

2nd April 2015

Art Week

Week beginning 20th April our whole school will enjoy a week dedicated to 'Art'. The children will enjoy a range of activities which will include... a visit to the art gallery, a field trip in the local area sketching some local features, and working with an artist in a workshop.

Maybe over the holidays you may enjoy a visit to an Art Gallery or take a trip down to the waterfront to have a look at the 'Dazzle' ferry - if so please take photographs so we can share your experience too.

Y2 Swimming

Y2 will start swimming lessons at Liverpool Aquatics Centre on Tuesday 21st April. Please ensure your child is on time for school as the bus leaves at 9.00am prompt.

Attendance

Well done to Ava McNally who won the Attendance prize for March. Ava received a book token and her mum also won a prize.



Have a lovely holiday! Enjoy the break and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 20th April at 8.50am.

Easter Bingo

Our Easter Bingo was another great success. We would like to say a big thank you to all who supported the event.

We raised a grand total of £510

After School Clubs

Clubs start on Monday 27^{th} April 3.00-3.45. There will be 3 sessions up until half term then a further 6 sessions with the last club being on Monday 6^{th} July.

A letter with further details will be sent home after the holidays.

Reception

Receptions new topic is all about the 'Circus'. Please talk to your child over Easter and ask them what they would like to learn.

Spelling Bee

Alex Clancy 1W and Nathaniel Wilson 2H are the winners of our Spelling Bee. Well done to both boys who won a trophy.



Nursery

Please make sure that children are wearing velcro shoes so they can change into their wellingtons independently. Thank you.

DIARY DATES

Monday Art Week

Miss Hamilton SEN drop-in 3-4pm

Tuesday Y2 Swimming Lessons

Staff Meeting

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday Biscuit day - RM to bring biscuits

Spare Clothing

We would be grateful if anyone has any spare girls underwear. Thank you.

P.E. Kits

P.E. kits have now been sent home to be washed and returned on our first day back to school. Please ensure items are clearly labelled. Thank you.

ATTENDANCE

23rd March - 27th March

RD	88.28%
RM	95.42%
1K	96.15%
1W	99.23%
2H	98.52%
2E	96.30%
AM	80.00%
PM	83.52%

4 classes in green this week! Fantastic attendance 1W, 1K, 2H and 2E!

Remember our target is 96%

Our whole school attendance for this week is:

95.69%